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COMPLETION AND CLOSURE OF SUN ACQUISITION 

 

 
Webjet is pleased to confirm that it has completed the acquisition of SunHotels 
Group as envisaged in our market release of 15 July 2014.  
 
As part of the completion process there has been some minor adjustments relating 
to assets and working capital which has resulted in a reduced purchase price from 
the initial 21m Euro to 19m Euro. 
 
Webjet’s Managing Director, John Guscic, said:  “We are delighted to confirm 
completion of this strategically important transaction and in conjunction with 
SunHotels Group management staff we will together be now directing our attention 
to the ongoing strategic development of the product range and geographical 
marketing.” 
 

 

John Guscic 

Managing Director  

For further information contact John Guscic on (03) 9828 9754 
Webjet – Australia’s Multi Award Winning Online Travel Service 
http://www.webjet.com.au/About_us/Awards.html 

 

http://www.webjet.com.au/About_us/Awards.html

